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22 August 2019 
 
Ambassador of India had a courtesy meeting with H.E. Mr. Archer 
Mangueira - Hon'ble Minister of Finance of the Republic of Angola 
on 22 August 2019.  
 
Discussions covered the interests of both sides in strengthening 
bilateral trade and investment relationship and creating economic 
opportunities and jobs for realizing the economic diversification 
goals of the government of Angola. 
 

 


